

May 23, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Campus Review: Proposal for a Medical and Health Humanities Minor

The CNAS Executive Committee discussed the proposal for a Medical and Health Humanities Minor at its May 22, 2018 meeting. The committee has no concerns with the proposal and is overall supportive of the idea.

Yours sincerely,

Ward Beyermann, Chair

**CNAS Executive Committee** 

Ward Beyerm